
August 11 2022 

City of Yreka 
701 Fourth Street • Yreka, CA 96097 
(530) 841-2386 • FAX (530) 842-4B36 

CEOA State Clearinghouse 

State.clearinghouse@opr.ca.gov 

Subject: SCH 2022070047-Yreka Travel Center and Hotel Development NOP Extension 

Dear Clearinghouse representative: 

The City of Yreka is currently experiencing evacuations related to the Mcl<inney Fire incident 

and have elected to extend the comment period for the Notice of Preparation for the Yreka 

Travel Center and Hotel Development. We will also host another public meeting for those who 

cannot attend tonight's session. 

Please attached the enclosed revised Notice of Preparation to the project on CEOANet. 

Sincerely, 

Juliana Lucchesi, AICP 

Planning Director 


